
Safe storage of firearms saves lives.  Responsible gun owners agree and largely comply with this safety measure already.  We need 
to make sure that the few that don't, will be required to prioritize public safety.  Our friends at Clackamas Town Center in Dec, 2012 
were holiday shopping when a man using an unsecured AR-15 took two lives, seriously wounded a third, and terrorized countless 
others.  Family members are unintentionally killed with unsecured guns.  Children "play" with unsecured family guns and kill another 
child.
We can do better than this and the majority of Oregon citizens agree.    
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